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Promotions
Crush Fitness

Congratulations to new Sensei Maxie Grimmett and Sensei David Puchkoff on earning their Black Belts.
Congratulations to Cloe Shan on earning the rank of Brown Belt and Brendan Lynch on earning his Green Belt.
KZI California

Congratulations to the following students who have achieved the rank of Green Belt:  Michael Aristov, Tania Zakaria, Caitlin Lim, Christopher Sanchez, and Nicholas Harris.  Congratulations to Shawn Thiering on his promotion to Yellow Belt.
Two Skies School of Self Defense

Congratulations to Gabe Levinson and Christina Caragine on their promotion to the rank of Green Belt.

 

House of Soke 

Ous! Soke plans a trip to the New York area the third week of April to visit family, friends and selected promotions.

Sensei Pelish reports that he is doing well and sends his best wishes, peace, and goodwill to the faithful keeping the love of the Art alive.
Crush Fitness 
Sensei Baker and some of the adult students run a 3-5 mile run every Sunday.  Let them know if you are interested in joining them.
 

The Black Belts are in the process of creating a video/DVD that will include the evolution of the KZI karate system. This will happen on Sunday, March 4th, 11:00-1:00pm. This video/DVD will be for Black Belts only. This is intended to keep the KZI system alive. If any Black Belt decides to teach their own students or open their own school the system will never be lost.

 

Welcome back to Bill Moloney and Lena Chin Michael Boyle.

There will be a class for White Belts on Sunday, March 11th at 11:00 am. There is no fee for this class.  White/Yellow Belt kids will be sparring on Friday, 3/2 at 5:00 pm.
A road race will be held on March 11 at 9 am at the Ed Erichson Memorial in Lagrangeville, NY.  Anyone interested in participating can contact Linda Stowe at Lstow@optonline.net
Two Skies School of Self Defense

Sensei Parker is very proud of Gabe Levinson’s and Christina Caragine’s accomplishments and grateful for the commitment they have shown the system over the past year.
Welcome to new student Angela Lois. 
To all keep up the good work.
 

Pearls of Wisdom

“Developing and growing in karate and understanding your art form is a process from White to Black Belt. It takes Practice, Perseverance and Patience. When we plant seeds we don't tug on the shoots to come up quicker.  Growth is a process.”... Sensei Baker

“A good martial artist knows all…options.  To make sure he succeeds, he cheats first, cheats last, and cheats in the middle.  And he never gives up.” W. Hock Hochheim
Editor’s Notes

Articles for the Ken Zen Ichii website are being actively solicited.  Anyone who wants to submit an article should contact Sensei Michael Calabrase at mcalabrase@gmail.com or the editor at Noah_Valle@hotmail.com, (818) 395-0757.
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